Road Closure - 400 Block of Front Street

News Release Date
06-03-2020

The 400 block of Front Street will be closed beginning at 11 p.m. on Thursday, June 4 and re-
opening by 7 a.m. on Friday, June 5. The closure is related to construction at 400 Front Street
and involves a crane. For additional information, contact PIO Rachel Johnson at r.johnson [at]
beaufortnc.org.


https://www.beaufortnc.org/business-section/page/road-closure-400-block-front-street

